
Welcome to the Autumn Term in 

Foundation! 

 
 

 

We are delighted to welcome you to Widey Court and are very pleased with how well the children 
have settled in during their transition weeks. Please find useful information below about your child’s 

first term in their new school. 
 

Tapestry 
Tapestry is an online assessment tool which we use to gather evidence about the children’s 
progress. It is available as an App and you can download it on any Android or Apple phone – 
this will help keep you up to date with all of your child’s learning in school! 

Thank you to all who have completed and returned the Tapestry letter.  
If you need another copy, please ask your child’s class teacher. 

Your accounts will be set up and ready to go in the early weeks of September. 
 

 
PE days 

PE will begin in the week commencing 8th September 2025. 
All children will have PE on a Friday. 

All children are required to come to school wearing their PE kit on Fridays. 
Please refer back to the uniform slip that was included within your child’s welcome pack. 
 
 
 
 

Lunch with your child! 
We have mentioned during our transition about parents and carers having a chance to come and eat lunch 
with their child. This will take place during the week commencing 8th September 2025.  
More information will be emailed to you with a chance to place your order if you would like to try something 
too. 
 
Please be mindful, we have children in school with severe allergies to nut, sesame and eggs. These foods 
should not be put into children’s lunchboxes from home. 
 
  

Thank you in advance! 
 

Many thanks, 
 

Miss Dingley, Mrs Irvine, Mrs Hurley 
  

Term Topic  
Autumn 1 This is Me! 
Autumn 2 Light and Dark 

 


